Queen Elizabeth High School



Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS T:01885 482230 www.qehs.co

E:admin@tcat.school

Executive Head: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH

Head of School: Mr.S. Seneque

Ref: VL/11

8th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Spanish

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to update you with regards to Spanish in Year 11. I have taken over this year and am working hard to get to know your children so that I can work with them to achieve the best possible GCSE results next summer. However, I have found there are several gaps in their knowledge which we are trying to fill as best we can in the time given.

Some pupils are already finding the pressure of these gaps, and the extra work needed, to be an issue and it is affecting their academic performance and classroom engagement. Unfortunately, despite efforts made in class, they are not working to their full potential, and this will impact their overall progress.

I understand that every child learns differently and perhaps my teaching style might be different to what they were previously used to, but my aim is to work together to provide the necessary support and encouragement to help them get back on track.

I am currently running intervention on alternate Mondays after school, where I am going over exam technique and revision methods so that the pupils are ready for their mock exams in November. The study skills session held this week should help them begin planning their revision, but I also have a guide to how parents/carers can help with language revision at home. Your child should receive this as part of their revision pack but please contact me for an electronic copy if you wish.

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss any potential challenges your child may be facing and explore how we can support their learning together, both at school and at home, so please feel free to contact me to discuss any of this further – vlozano@tcat.school

Together, we can ensure that your child achieves the success they are capable of.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Kind regards,

Victoria Lozano GCSE Spanish Teacher









